CUBANS AND FRIENDS CELEBRATED THE 59 ANNIVERSARY OF THE REVOLUTION
Addis Abeba.  The Embassy of Cuba in Ethiopia celebrated the 59 anniversary of the triumph of the Cuban Revolution during a vibrant event hosted in this African capital.
The Cuban Ambassador, H.E. Mrs. Vilma Thomas acknowledged the efforts and results achieved during 2017 by the Cuban people and the representatives of that nation who are currently working in Ethiopia.  The diplomat also calls for the Cubans to work hard in 2018 in order to attain a prosperous and sustainable socialist country.
The head of the Cuban diplomatic mission also recognized the valuable solidarity received from Ethiopia in 2017. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Among the guests attending the celebration were the diplomats of the workers of the Cuban Embassy, the Cuban professionals currently working in Ethiopia, leaders of the various Ethiopian Associations in friendship with Cuba (known as the Etio-Cubans), the community from the Caribbean island living in the country.
